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It is my privilege to propose a vote of thanks at the end of this interesting and insightful discussion. 

On behalf of IMC and my own I would like to thank our Speakers Mr. Jun Zhang, Mahendraji for being part of this event.

Ease of Living goes much beyond Ease of Doing business. Improving quality of life and Ease of Living for millions of citizens is no small task….and it requires multiple partnerships. Partnerships between Government, Business and Civil society.  Hence IMC as a chamber is engaging to foster a trilateral dialogue between international speakers, Indian government officials & Members of the Chambers to synthesise some ideas for improving Ease of Living of Indian cities. 

Hope you all found the discussions enriching. I must thank all the participants for being here and drawing the best out of this talk. Your presence is a source of encouragement to IMC. 

Thank you and Stay safe.
